
MCC BIKE MICHIANA 
DONATION FORM 

SEPTEMBER 13 – 15, 2024 
 

The Bike Michiana project this year will raise money for MCC’s project, “Water 

for the Future in Bolivia.”. MCC is working to pipe spring water from the 

mountains for household use and irrigation, for families in the area of Potosí, 

Bolivia, where water shortages are a very real threat. Gifts to MCC will also support local conservation efforts like tree 

planting. Investing in this community helps to protect water sources and land, while reducing the need for people to 

migrate. Protecting areas at high altitude above natural springs also helps to ensure that communities have sufficient 

water. 

 

Donor Name Donor Contact Information Amount Paid 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

Thank you for supporting Mennonite Central Committee through MCC Bike Michiana.  
Make checks payable to MCC. 

In the memo line write Bike Michiana.  


